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It has come to our attention that 
many of our children are playing 
games and apps, that might not be 
appropriate for their age, particularly 
'Roblox,' (age 10+).  To the right is a 
link to a fantastic website, that gives 
you advice on the games and apps, 
that your children might be playing so 
that you can make an informed deci-
sion as to whether or not they are ap-
propriate for your children to use. 

https://www.commonsen
semedia.org/  

Remember to talk to 
your children about 
the apps that they 
are using on a regu-
lar basis and do your 
research! 

Remind your chil-
dren that they 
should always be re-
spectful and respon-
sible.  

Although child-friendly apps can 
make using the internet a more ac-
cessible and enjoyable experience, 
the thousands of apps available for 
different types of people mean it’s 
important to make sure children use 
appropriate ones.  

Visit 

https://www.internetmatters.
org/advice/apps-guide/ 

to find some of the most common 
apps available.  It also highlights 
those that might create risky sit-
uations for children, such as un-
intentionally revealing personal 
information, stranger danger and 
generating large bills through in-app 
purchasing (information taken from 
www.internetmatters.org) 

Child-friendly apps 
your children will 

enjoy!  
With over 1.6 million apps available to 

download from the Android and Apps 

stores and at least 1,000 apps added 

each day, there is so much choice and it 

can be difficult to keep up. 

To give you a helping hand, internet mat-

ters have pulled together a 
list of age-appropriate apps 
that’ll help your child get 
the best out of the internet 

(information taken from-
www.internetmatters.org) 

 

 

 

Visit: 

https://www.intern
etmatters.org/hub/g
uidance/child-
friendly-apps-your-
children-will-enjoy/ 

Apps my children might be using!  
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